Toni Rochelle

From: Christopher Guilbeaux

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 9:51 AM

To: GOHSEP-UCG@listserv.doa.la.gov

Cc: stateeoc; _GOHSEP-Stateeocexec

Subject: CORRECTED COPY:::::: UCG Meeting, 23 Jan 18, 9:30am, GOHSEP Overwatch
CORRECTED COPY::iziizzzizziziin UCG Meeting at 9:30am

Unified Command Group members,

A UCG meeting has been scheduled in order to discuss the potential for reduced numbers of LANG assets during the
2018 hurricane season.

On Tuesday, January 9, 2018 a special ESF Lead meeting was conducted and the leadership from the La National Guard
provided an informational briefing whereas each ESF discussed the potential impacts due to reduced numbers of LANG
soldiers and assets throughout this year.

Governor Edwards and Director James Waskom would like to discuss the contingencies that each agency has identified
and any shortfalls that may still exist through your planning.

The UCG meeting will be held in the GOHSEP overwatch room and will begin at 9:30am on Tuesday, January 23, 2018.

Thanks - Cg

Assistant Deputy Director
Preparedness, Response & Interoperability
Office — 225-925-7333

Cell — 225-715-3191
www.gohsep.la.gov




